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KITTITAS C(JU’\!TY'
CDS ,

Kittitas County Community Development Services

This letter concerns the proposed marijuana growing and processing business at 2990
Rader Road.

There is a very real potential for environmental impact for contamination of both export
and domestic hay crops. This includes timothy, alfalfa, sudan and grains, among others.
The economic impact for agriculture in Kittitas County could be millions of dollars in lost
income.

Lets be pro-active, using our present laws, and be responsible for our environmental
health. This IS the majority wish of the population of Kittitas County.

Thank You,
Charles Weidenbach
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Commercial Hay Grower
3300 Naneum Rd
Ellensburg



